To Publi i
MayorandCouncillors qmo' _gugébghzcé?%gp

. ‘ ‘ 4
From: on behaif of MayorandCouncillors Itom #___2
Subject: FW: New rules for RV parking Re: Z-jggw P}q lauu
god
Categories: UCRS CODE / FILE NUMBER: 12-8500-01

----- Original Message-----

‘From: Burke, Holger

Sent: November 4, 2009 2:26 PM

To: 'gfbrunel@shaw.ca'

Cc: MayorandCouncillors

Subject; RE: New rules for RV parking

Dear Mr. Brunel:

It should be clarified that the City is not proposing to restrict the parking of
recreational vehicles.

The proposed new Richmond Zoning Bylaw 8500 allows travel trailers and boats to be parked
on the driveway of a single family residential lot, :

If the travel trailer or boat is not located on the driveway (e.g., is located elsewhere
in the front yard or in the side or rear yaxd), then the proposed new Bylaw requires that
it be screened.

Holger Burke, MCIP
Development Coordinator
City of Richmond

(E) hburke@richmond.ca
(P) 604-276-4164

(P} 604-276-4052

————— Original Message-----

From: GERARD BRUNEL {[mailto:gfbrunel@shaw.cal
Sent: November 2, 2009 7:09 BM

To: MayorandCouncillors

Subject: New ruleg for RV parking

To Mr. Mayecr and councillors,

Az a resident of Richmond since 1972, I have seen many changes, some for good some not so
good. I am writing te let you know that the idea of restricting parking of RVs is a bad
idea and whoever suggested should be fire for incompetence.

T do not own an RV or boat and don't plan to get one, it does not bother me one bit that
someone use their own driveway on their own land to park an RV or boat as long as the
area ig kept clean.

I would think there are many other areas the city should concentrate and focus if they
want to improve the cleanliness of the city.
Street c¢leaning is one area that comes to mind. Pot holes on roads should be fixed and
the downtown core should be pressure washed, :

Thank you
Gerard Brunel

11206 Xingcome Avenue
Richmond.




